
MEET YOUR SUPERINTENDENTS ! 
JIM LINDBLAD has been the golf course superintendent at the 
Wayzata Country Club since the fall of 1974. Although young in 
appearance, Jim is long in experience having logged time at a 
number of clubs including Hazeltine, Normandale, Brookview and 
Rolling Green. A member of M.G.C.S.A. since 1962, Jim acquired 
his formal turf education at Penn State University. Jim has 
also been very active in the inner workings of the association 
having served on the board for the past six years and as presi-
dent of M.G.C.S.A. in 1977. An outdoor enthusiast, Jim loves 
any outdoor activity including motorcycle riding and water 
skiing. However, Jim confided that his favorite hobby is spend-
ing time with his lovely wife, Judy, and their two children. 

GERRY BIBBEY has the opportunity and challenge that very few 
golf course superintendents ever face, the preparation of a golf 
course for a national tournament each and every year. The LPGA 
Patty Berg Classic is acclaimed by the players as being played 
on one of the most finely groomed golf courses they play during 
the season. Quite a compliment to Gerry who has been the golf 
course superintendent at the Keller Golf Club since 1971. 
Previously, Gerry had worked with Russ Adams at the University 
Golf Club for nine years and also at the New Richmond Golf Club 
in Wisconsin. When not working on the course, Gerry might be 
found playing it as he lists playing golf and hockey as two of 
his favorite hobbies. Gerry and his wife, Barbara, have one son. 

OUR 29th YEAR WE SELL THE BEST 

PARTS • SALES • SERVICE 

CUSHMAN MOTOR CO., INC. 
2909 E.FRANKLIN AVENUE . MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA . PHONE: (612) 333-3487 

C U S H M A N 
TURF-CARE 
EQUIPMENT 

3 & 4 whee l turf t rucksters 

Club Car 

THE SNOW COMPANY 

OMAHA, NiBR. 68112 

TILT DECK and RAMP LOADING TRAILERS 

NATIONAL 
MOWER 
COMPANY 

SINCE 1919 

Willard' 
THE BEST ELECTRIC VEHICLE BATTERIES 

IN THE INDUSTRY 

GOOD YEAR 
GOLF CARS, TRUCKSTERS, INDUSTRIAL TIRES 


